Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Sent: Friday, January 06, 2017 12:22 PM

To: 'Kevin Loeb'

Cc: 'harry tung’; js@schutze-inc.com; 'Mari Chinni'; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; Khatri, Paresh,
Env. Health

Subject: RE: 1607 2nd Ave., Oakland Case No. (RO0003170)

Kevin,

Thank you for the update. Please insure the investigation will be conducted in general accordance with document
Advisory- Active Soil Gas Investigations prepared by Cal/EPA, Los Angeles RWQCB, and San Francisco RWQCB, dated
July 2015. Should the outdoor location be sampled, please document the integrity of the pavement in addition to the fact
that there was no precipitation during the course of the outdoor sampling event.

Good luck,
Keith Nowell

Keith Nowell PG, CHG

Hazardous Materials Specialist

Alameda County Department of Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda , CA 94502-6540

phone: 510/ 567 - 6764

fax: 510/ 337 - 9335

email: keith.nowell@acgov.org

From: Kevin Loeb [mailto:kevin@schutze-inc.com]

Sent: Friday, January 06, 2017 10:42 AM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health <Keith.Nowell@acgov.org>

Cc: 'harry tung' <harryttung@hotmail.com>; js@schutze-inc.com; 'Mari Chinni' <mari@schutze-inc.com>
Subject: 1607 2nd Ave., Oakland Case No. (RO0003170)

Hello Keith,

We have scheduled the soil vapor re-sampling event at 1607 2nd Ave., in Oakland, for Friday (1/13). However,
the weather forecast currently shows rain for this day. Thus, we plan on re-sampling the two indoor locations
first. If the weather then clears up, we will drill the outdoor boring and assess the soils to make sure they are
dry and acceptable for soil vapor sampling. Work is expected to begin at approximately 8:00 am. Please call or
email me with any questions or concerns. Thank you.

Regards,

Kevin P. Loeb, GIT

Staff Geologist

SCHUTZE & Associates, Inc.

44358 South Grimmer Blvd., Fremont, CA 94538
Office: (510) 226-9944  fax: (510) 226-9948
Cell: (510) 468-4151



